
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(STRAGGLETHORPE ROAD, STRAGGLETHORPE) 

(50 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2024 (8339) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services.  
 
In order to help improve road safety the National Speed Limit (60mph) along Stragglethorpe 
Road, between its junctions with the A52 and A46, has been reduced to 50mph. The 50mph 
speed limit has been introduced to reduce the speed of traffic. 

 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/3909/01. 

 

  

 

 

 


